NEWS @ ILLABUNDA



To Keep Our Club Great – Don't Forget To Invite A Mate!

Attached are our promotional flyers one each for familes, couples and groups. Print them off or forward them to your friends and family and invite them to enjoy the delights of a ski holiday with the comforts of a ski in ski out holiday at Illabunda.



Working Bee March 9th - 11th - Maintenance

Everyone is welcome, and if you would like to attend, please rsvp to: ron@coastelectrical.com.au

Working Bee May 11th - 13th - Cleaning

Everyone is welcome, and if your interested, please rsvp to: debbie@mcculloch.com.au



Get Ready For The Records To Tumble - Ski Race & Traing Dates 2018

Senior Race Trainig – July 28 & 29th

Senior Race Day - August 18th

Junior Race Training - July 15th to July 20th

Junior Race Day - September 1st

New racers welcome - Come and join the fun of being part of Illabunda race tream and build life time friendships, ski buddies and wonderful ski time memories - book in early so you don't miss out!



Summer and Autumn Events:

In the mean time, why not farewell summer and welcome autumn with a high country relax at Illabunda or enjoy one the events below:

- Jindabyne Sri Chinmoy Multi-Sport Classic: swim, paddle, mountain bike, run is on 4th March www.au.srichinmoyraces.org
- The Thredbo Wine & Cheese Festival is on March 9th 11th
- Jindabyne Lake Light Sculpture March 30th April 2nd
- Dalgety Show March 4th
- Rock The Turf, Tumut March 10th
- Bombala Show March 17th
- Autumn Food & Wine Festival, Lake Crackenback March 23rd 25th
- Adaminaby Easter Fair March 31st
- Easter Live Music, Thredbo March 31st Aril 1st
- Rocky Trail NSW State Series, Thredbo April 6th 8th
- Tumut Rodeo April 21st
- Paint The Landscape Weekend Workshops April 21st 22nd
- Festival of the falling Leaf, Tumut April 29th



Join the Committee:

Two long standing committee members Graeme Williams and John Henry are set to hang up their committee badges and will not stand for re-election at the next AGM. Both have contributed significantly over many years and a huge thank you goes out to both Graeme & John. Their departure will leave a big hole in the committee and we ask all members to consider joining our team - we are specifically looking for a secretary and a treasurer. We are also looking for fresh faces to join as general committee members.

To Keep our club great don't forget to invite a mate!